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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

January 12, 2023  

 

Patrick Shea, General Manager 

Dolly Ludden, Business Division Manager 

Racquel Vaske, Assistant General Manager 

Joe Tronson, Water Meter Lead Tech 

Derek Olson, Senior Customer Service Rep. 

 

Re:  Water Appeal for Property at 401 Robert Street North 

 

Dear SPRWS Staff & Commission: 

 

On November 22, 2022 a Legislative Hearing was conducted of a water bill at the above-named 

property. This hearing was continued to December 13, 2022 in order that additional information, 

including a meter test, be included in the record. This appeal has been withdrawn by the 

appellant, Kevin Kurpierz, Minnesota Mutual Life Insurance, c/o Cushman & Wakefield-JIT 

Energy dba Sagiliti. Therefore, it will not be forwarded to the SPRWS Board for a decision. 

However, Marcia Moermond thought you would like the record of the hearing.  

 

A link to the record for this appeal can be found online here, including minutes from the hearing. 

(Also, a pdf of the meeting record is attached to the email transmitting this letter.) 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

 

c: Mollie Gagnelius, Executive Assistant 
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